
 
 
 
 
 
4 September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Arrival at School 
 
We are very pleased to see Year 7, Year 8 and the Sixth Form back at school this week and look forward to 
welcoming the whole school on Monday 7 September. 
 
Can I remind you of the new timings and arrangements for the beginning and end of the day. 
 

 Arrive Leave Gate 

Year 7 8.30 3.00 B 

Year 8 8.40 3.05 A 

Year 9 8.45 3.10 B 

Year 10 8.55 3.10 A 

Year 11 9.00 3.15 B 

Sixth Form 9.00  A 

 
 
Please try to ensure that your child arrives as close to these staggered times as possible. We are trying to 
keep year groups apart for their safety and we do not wish them to be congregating at the gate. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Edward Gaynor 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


